## **Target Stores**

P.O. Box 1392 Minneapolis, Minnesota 55440-1392



**Executive Offices** 

March 5, 1984

Mr. John F. Geisse The Wholesale Club P.O. Box 19617 Indianapolis, IN 46219

Dear John:

Thank you for your note. It's always good to hear from a respected competitor but even more so to hear from the founder of the company. Our paths never did cross, but I'm fully aware of the heritage you began which I am inheriting. I hear your Cleveland opening went extremely well and I want to extend my best wishes to you, especially outside of Indianapolis.

Best regards,

Bruce G. Allbright

Chairman

Chief Executive Officer

BGA/rs